
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am writing this letter to express my concern for the members of the 
organizations mentioned in the death threats. On 20 June, human rights 
defenders received death threats targeting other human rights defenders. 
Members of these organizations are at risk. 
 
I urge you to take appropriate measures to protect them, in strict accordance 
with their wishes. 
 
I also call on you to order a full and impartial investigation into these death 
threats and all the previous incidents. This is especially important 
considering that the mobile phone on which the Inter-Church Commission of 
Justice and Peace received the death threat formally belongs to the National 
Protection Unit. Please publish the results and bring those responsible to 
justice. 
 
I remind you to fulfill your obligations regarding the protections of human 
rights defenders as specified in the 1998 UN Declaration on Human Rights 
Defenders. 
 
I thank you for your efforts. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 


